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Let us not 
become weary 
in doing good, 
for at the proper 
time we will 
reap a harvest if 
we do not give 
up.  

Galatians 6:9 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For a digital newsletter, send an email to: 
Bill.Kirsch@agmd.org and ask to be 
added to our eNewsletter list. 
 

It Is Finished! 
 
Recently we received 21 pallets of books at Africa’s Hope. These were printed 
in Belarus, a landlocked country bordered by Russia, Ukraine, Poland, 
Lithuania and Latvia. Why Belarus? We get the best printing for the best price 
there. Think of that... a former communist bloc country printing training 
materials for pastors in Africa! Hallelujah!! 
 
These 21 pallets of books and training 
materials will be distributed all over 
Africa for training pastors and lay 
leaders for ministry. Among those 
pallets was one in particular I was 
happy to see. It is my book, 
Foundations of Leadership: A Christian 
Approach. This is a diploma-level Bible 
school course that has been added to 
the Discovery Series curriculum 
produced by Africa’s Hope. This text of 
basic biblical leadership principles will 
be used to teach students studying in 
Bible schools across the continent of 
Africa.  
 
In the photo to the right, I am holding 
three of my books while leaning on the 
entire pallet. The scripture on the left is 
so true. There were many times I felt 
like giving up on this project. But 
perseverance won the day, and the book is complete. Now this book will be 
used for years to come. Combined with the other texts in the Discovery Series, 
it will reap a great harvest of trained leaders for the rapidly growing church in 
Africa. 
 
Thank you so very much for your faithful support of our work. If it were not for 
you, this book would not have been possible. Your partnership in this strategic 
Great Commission ministry of raising up leaders for the great soul harvest in 
Africa is what makes victories like this possible. Thank you so very much! 
 
Sincerely, 
Bill & Judy Kirsch 


